



"Mamma" Lena GUSTIN

18th February, 1992.

President of the Ladies Committee APIA CLUB 38-42 Frazer Street, LEICHHARDT 2040

RE: MISS & MRS APIA SOCCER QUEST

Dear Mamma Lena,

As Managing Director of A. TESTONI, Bologna, Italy, in Australia, I would like to thank you for having invited my wife Sarina & I as your guests of honour at the final Gala Evening of the Miss/Mrs Apia Soccer Quest.

We have followed carefully the various forms of publicity A. TESTONI received, over several months, in the media and directly at the Club venue and other areas where the Quest was promoted. We must congratulate you on a job well done and efficiently done. Thank you for the "TESTONI" stand located in the lobby of the Apia Club, it was quite eye-catching!

It was an honour to be personally present for this well organized event. My compliments to the Quest participants who raised an admirable sum of \$114,000 for the Apia Soccer Team. We have sent photos and newspaper clippings to our office in Bologna for their interest.

I am sure Testoni Bologna will do its utmost in hosting the 2 winners of the Quest to 1 weeks accommodation in Bologna, and will no doubt arrange to publisize the event as you have done in Sydney.

Thank you for your collaboration and our best wishes for the future and success of the Apia Club.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Robert Stavrides

Managing Director